
 

Sunday Reflection – 24th  Sunday in Ordinary Time. 
 
Following the Messiah: Scott Hahn Reflects on the Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time. 
 
 In today’s Gospel, we reach a pivotal moment in our walk with the Lord. After weeks of listening to His 
words and witnessing His deeds, along with the disciples we’re asked to decide who Jesus truly is. 
Peter answers for them, and for us, too, when he declares: “You are the Messiah.” Many expected the 
Messiah to be a miracle worker who would vanquish Israel’s enemies and restore the kingdom of David 
(see John 6:15). 
Jesus today reveals a different portrait. He calls Himself the Son of Man, evoking the royal figure Daniel 
saw in his heavenly visions (see Daniel 7:13–14). But Jesus’ kingship is not to be of this world (see John 
18:36). And the path to His throne, as He reveals, is by way of suffering and death. 
Jesus identifies the Messiah with the suffering servant that Isaiah foretells in today’s First Reading. The 
words of Isaiah’s servant are Jesus’ words—as He gives Himself to be shamed and beaten, trusting that 
God will be His help. We hear our Lord’s voice again in today’s Psalm, as He gives thanks that God has 
freed Him from the cords of death. 
As Jesus tells us today, to believe that He is the Messiah is to follow His way of self-denial—losing our 
lives to save them in order to rise with Him to new life. Our faith, we hear again in today’s Epistle, must 
express itself in works of love (see Galatians 5:6). 
Notice that Jesus questions the Apostles today “along the way.” They are on the way to Jerusalem, where 
the Lord will lay down His life. We, too, are on a journey with the Lord. 
We must take up our cross, giving to others and enduring all our trials for His sake and the sake of the 
Gospel. 
Our lives must be an offering of thanksgiving for the new life He has given us until that day when we 
reach our destination and walk before the Lord in the land of the living. 
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Lord’s Day Eucharist:  
Saturday 5:00 pm        

 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Saturday 7:00pm 
 

Reconciliation, SVDP: 
Saturday 4:30 – 5:00pm 
 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
September 14th & September 15th, 2024  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
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The next Practice for the Youth Choir will be on 
Thursday, September 19, at 4:30 pm. The Youth Choir 
will have their practice every Thursday evening at 
4:30pm this September.  
 

 Communion to Shut-ins and those in Hospitals: In 
order to make certain our parishioners who cannot get 
to the Church for Mass receive the Eucharist; we need 
their church family to let the office know who is 
needing this service. Call the office at (306) 842-2129. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 St Vincent De Paul Feast Day Celebration:   
The feast of St. Vincent De Paul will be 
on Friday, September 27th. We will be 
celebrating our parish feast day with 
Mass at 5pm and potluck after Mass. 
Please, save the date and plan to attend 

this special day in our parish. 
Parish Ministries: You are encouraged to share your 
talent by joining  one or more of our many ministries 
here at our parish. Help is needed in many areas:  
Eucharistic Ministers, Acolytes, Hospitality Team, 
Readers, Children’s Liturgy, Collection Counters, 
Building and Grounds and more. Please, prayerfully 
consider where you can be of service. Call the office 
to sign up. 

                Upcoming Celebrations 
                ******************** 
Sat Sep 14 10AM Tatagwa 

5 PM Mass 
7PM St Mary’s 

John Tuchscherer+ 
Joe & Valda Goski+ 
Eva Maas+ 

Sun Sep 15 10 AM Mass Valariano Gabato+ 
Mon Sep 16 No Mass  
Tues Sep 17 5:00 PM Mass Hilda Hernandez+ 
Wed Sep 18 9AM Mass Theresa Istace Int. 
Thu Sep 19 9AM Mass 

10 Parkway 
Leigh Bowerin+ 
Anthony Matthews+ 

Fri Sep 20 12:10PM Mass Mary Sinclair Int. 
Sat Sep 21 10AM Tatagwa   

–Lay Service 
5 PM Mass 
7PM St Mary’s 

 
 
Ikechukwu Omem Int. 
John Tuchscherer+ 

Sun Sep 22 10 AM Mass Rick Kopec+ 

Readings for the 24th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

Isaiah 50: 5-9 
Psalm 116 

James 2:14-18 
Mark 8: 27-35 

Heavenly Father, 
direct your healing toward 

our loved ones who suffer and 
who believe that you can and will 

restore them to full health. 
We call them by name:  Betty Van Staveren, 

Anthony Delanoy, Amanda Kopec, Bonnie Kaip, 
Val Wing, Jean Nikolejsin  

and all those facing. 
illness or any of life’s struggles. 

 

Our condolences to the families and friends of all 
the dearly departed. The thoughts and prayers of 

your church family are with you. 
 
Attention Parishioners!! St. Vincent de Paul  

is doing a new Picture Directory.  
To be successful it is essential that all parishioners 
participate. The directory is a great resource for 
Father, newcomers and fellow parishioners to identify 
one another. There is no cost to have family pictures 
taken and no sitting fee for the directory. It is a good 
chance to get family pictures done for Christmas at a 
reduced cost. Pictures are being taken in the Slezak 
Room at the church.  
Families have started getting their pictures taken since 
Tuesday, September 10 and will continue until Friday, 
September 20. Please, see the sign-up sheets at the 
back of the church for making appointments. 

Sacramental Prep. Registration: 
Sacramental Preparation classes for grades 2 and up 
will begin on September 15/16. You may choose 
which class to attend, Sunday or Monday. 
Registration forms are available at the church office 
or at St. Michael’s school. Classes will be held at 
6:30 in the Youth room of the church. Parents are 
asked to attend with their children. 
If there are candidates who are older than the grade 
2 level, a separate class for older children will be 
offered.  

St Vincent de Paul Parish Fall Supper 
Our Parish Fall Supper is around the corner. It will be 
on Sunday September 29, 2024 at 4pm to 7pm in 
McKenna Hall. We are currently looking for 
volunteers and people who can donate vegetables and 
more. Lists of shifts and food items needed are on the 
table at the entrance of the church. Please, sign up for 
shifts that you would like to work in and/or for 
vegetables that you intend to donate. Thank you for 
your support in making this Supper a success.  

 



James’ Pick of the Week 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: 24th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time - “Whoever wishes to come after 
me must deny himself, take up his cross, and 
follow me.” Mark 8:34    
Living a stewardship lifestyle means not only being 
responsible for my own life, but for the lives of others 
as well. We realize that our gifts are not intended for 
ourselves, rather they are meant to be shared with 
others. “Taking up my cross” means doing things 
when someone else needs me and not when it’s 
convenient for me. 
CWL End of Summer Potluck and General 
Meeting! - Please join us on Tuesday, Sept. 17th for 
Mass at 5 PM, potluck supper & general meeting to 
follow!  Let's celebrate the summer while the weather 
is still warm! You're welcome to bring a favourite 
summer dish to share, wear a summery outfit, be it a 
dress or shorts and a hat! Let's get festive - there may 
even be a prize involved! We encourage you to bring 
a recipe card with the food you bring - so we can take 
a picture of it and add to our collection! We hope you'll 
join us for a fun evening! 
 

CWL “TALKING POINTS”  
FAMILY My Catholic Women’s 
League is like family. Wherever you 
live in Canada, you can find or start a 

council in your parish. Sisters, mothers, aunts and 
grandmothers are ready to share their wisdom. 
Catholic family values are abound at the Catholic 
Women’s League. Come join our family. 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Sorrows: devotion to Mary's seven 
sorrows for children by Patrick O'Hearn: Imagine 
if you could hear stories of Jesus' life as told by His 
Blessed Mother? In these short stories for children 
readers will experience a love for God and closeness 
to Mary's heart.  Our Lady's stories will help overcome 
fear and doubt, develop courage and faith, and help 
you reflect on the life of Jesus.  The book also 
contains a collection of traditional prayers in both 
English and Latin plus four original prayers by Fr. 
Chad Ripperger to help children prayerfully discern 
their vocation.  Now available in the Parish 
Library.  Pro Libris!   

THE CATHOLIC FAITH. ON DEMAND. 
This week on FORMED, we have: 
1.Bible Study: The Gospel of Matthew 1:1-25 - Join 

Dr. Tim Gray and Dr. Michael Barber as 
they begin studying the Gospel of 
Matthew by introducing St. Matthew and 
looking at chapter 1 of this incredible 

gospel.   
2.Peter bar Jonah: How Peter Came to Rome -  In 

this session, Dr. Tim Gray shows how the 
life of a man named Cornelius intersects 
with Peter's and redirects the New 
Covenant in a remarkable way. Peter 

points the Church to an all-encompassing love—and 
sets the stage for the work of the Apostle Paul. 

3.Lord of the Rings and Catholicism - You’ve 
almost definitely heard of Lord of the 
Rings, but do you know about its 
Catholic influence? Joseph Pearce, a 
leading Tolkien scholar, joins Chris to 

talk about the famed trilogy. 
Join CWL in supporting those in need! The CWL 
invites all parishioners to join us in monthly 
donation drives for our local Salvation Army.  For 
the month of September, we are requesting hygiene 
products (soap, shampoo, deodorant, etc.) These must 
be new and unopened.  A donation box is labeled and 
located in the church foyer.  We are very appreciative 
of your support in this service project! 

 

Are you considering 
becoming Catholic? Are 
you a Catholic 
interested in being 
confirmed? Are you a 
Confirmed Catholic 

who's ready to explore your faith anew? 
Join us in an extraordinary process of learning more 
about the Catholic faith in an adult learning 
environment. Join us and discover if you’re being 
called to become part of this Catholic family. Join us 
and rediscover the rituals and traditions of the faith 
you learned as a child. Join us for RCIA! Please call 
the office for more information or to sign up! Ph: 
(306) 842-2129 
 

Welcome Visitors and New Parishioners! 
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a New Parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on a table in the foyer!  
As well, if any parishioner has changed their address, phone number etc., please inform the office. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship of Time & Talent –  September 14 & 15, 2024 
 Saturday 5 PM Sunday 10 AM  

Readers Cecile Sellinger Val Wing, Jennifer Woodard 
Eucharistic Ministers Dorothy Lawrenz,  

Wendy Sidloski, Derek Redman 
Marcel Bauche, Doreen Verbeurgt, 

Yvonne Kerr 
Acolytes Armand Delanoy, Peter Richards,  

Zeus Hinlayagan  
Chris Dayaan, Richard Wick 

Power Point Karla Ernst Gerry Langlois 
Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba, Ruby Gandionco,  

Margaret & Bruno Tuchscherer 
Terry Lonoway, Charlene Keen,  

Pat Wolensky, Greg Brown 
Children’s Liturgy   

Counters Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten, Frank & Bonnie Kaip 
Choir 9am Choir 11am Choir 

Stewardship of Time & Talent – September 21 & 22, 2024 
 Saturday 5 PM Sunday 10 AM 

Readers Patricia & Derek Redman Pat Wolensky 
Eucharistic Ministers Lloyd Zyla, Dave Creurer,  

Brian Winter, Steve Zackrisson 
Danette Tracey, Judy VanBetuw,  

Val Wing 
Acolytes Bruno Tuchscherer, Frankie Ernst,  

Charlie Ernst 
Gordon Rutten, Chimdalu Ejiofor,  

Kamsi Ejiofor 
Power Point  Gerry Langlois 
Hospitality Dorothy Gaab, Dave Creurer,  

Brian Winter 
Lynn & Kevin Colquhoun,  

Ken & Susan Kot 
Children’s Liturgy   

Counters Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darren Woodard 
Choir 11am Choir Youth Choir 

 
Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30    Phone: 306-842-2129    Fax: 306-842-7818 

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Valentine Amobi • 306-842-2055 • amobivalensc@yahoo.com 
Bookkeeper: Taylor Hoffman • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 

Office Administrator/Receptionist: Val Wing & Bernard Omem • stvincent314@gmail.com  
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com; www.mckennahall.ca 

Parish Council Members: Chair - Marga Cugnet, Wendy Sidloski, Bernice Driscoll, Nhar Pinon, Ron Wormsbecker, 
Jason Vinck  Deanery Rep. - Pat Wolensky, Secretary – Val Wing/Bernard Omem, Parish Finance Chairperson – Pamela 

Haupstein,   CWL Rep. – Velma Hoffman, K of C Rep.- Aime Isabey/Richard Wick, SAFF- Camille Goski, 
Stewardship- Elaine Nielsen, Social Justice- Wendy Sidloski, Building & Grounds - Mel Van Betuw 

 

K of C Weyburn Council #1731: Grand Knight Richard Wick (306)891-9370 or richard.wick@sasktel.net 
K of C Bishop Klein Assembly #1526: Faithful Navigator Ron Klein – (306)861-3134 or ron.klein@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Tuesday of the month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Tuesday of the month 
 

CWL President: Wendy Pitre (861-3473) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June) 
Exec Mtg. – 2nd Tuesday of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Tuesday of month 
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